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Supplemental/Bid Bulletin No. 2 
 

CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE DETAILED ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING 
DESIGN FOR THE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES MINDANAO CSM RESEARCH 

DEVELOPMENT AND EXTENSION BUILDING 

Bid Ref. No. GPG-B1-2020-309 Rebid 
 

This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin No. 2 is being issued to notify all interested parties that the 
offices of the Philippine International Trading Corporation will be physically closed from 03 August 
2020 until 07 August 2020 for purposes of massive disinfection of the building premises. Thus, 
the Submission of Expression of Interest and Eligibility Documents and Opening of Eligibility 
Documents of the above cited project is hereby rescheduled as follows: 

 

 

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

Issued this 03 August 2020 in Makati City. 
 

 
Reviewed and approved by: 
 

 
 
 

Concurred by: 
 

 
VICE CHANCELLOR AURELIA LUZVIMINDA V. GOMEZ 
UP Mindanao - Provisional Member  

 

 

FROM TO 

04 AUGUST 2020 01:00 PM 
(TUESDAY) 

13 AUGUST 2020 01:00 PM 

(THURSDAY) 

  

CHRISTABELLE P. EBRIEGA ATTY. MARIA GUDELIA C. GUESE 

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee I Vice Chairperson  

 
 

 

JOEL S. RODRIGUEZ MYRA CHITELLA T. ALVAREZ 

Member Member 

  

DAVID A. INOCENCIO 
ATTY. MITZELL ARTHUR R. MAGDAONG 

Member Alternate Member 

 Received by:  

 ________________________________________  ____________________________________  
 (SIGNATURE OVER PRINTED NAME & DATE)  NAME OF COMPANY  
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